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Ref. No. FFWPUI 2015-101 
To  : Special Emissaries, Regional Presidents, Cheon Il Guk Special Envoys, National  

Leaders 
Cc  : National Messiahs 
From  : FFWPU International Headquarters 
Date : 5.5 by the heavenly calendar in the 3rd year of Cheon Il Guk (June 20, 2015) 
Re. : Urgent Memo Regarding the Cheongpyong Training Center's Workshop Schedule  

in Response to MERS 
 

May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents’ blessings and love be with all regions and 
leaders in the mission fields. 

Due to concerns about the spread of the Middle East Respiratory Syndrome (MERS), the 
Korean government and society at large are refraining from hosting large events. A certain hospital 
in Seoul provided a tepid response to the MERS outbreak, leading to various problems. In order to 
prevent the worst from happening and to march in step with current government endeavors, the 
Cheongpyeong Heaven and Earth Training Center would like to temporarily defer all workshops in 
accordance with the details provided below. Please prepare accordingly. 

 
-----  Details  ----- 

 
1. Organization: Cheongpyeong Heaven and Earth Training Center 
2. Course of Action: All current workshops have been temporarily suspended 
3. Period: June 22 – until the MERS outbreak subsides (a memo will later be sent) 
※ The last workshop prior to the temporary suspension of workshops will be the 2 

day workshop from June 20-21. All participants must undergo a medical check-up 
before attending.  

4. Queries: Cheongpyeong Heaven and Earth Training Center 
1) Phone: (English line) +82-31-589-7137 or 7053 
2) Fax: +82-31-584-4336 
3) Email: cpintl2013@gmail.com (International Office)  
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